The brutal attack in London

I have awoken to the news of the dreadful attack in London. I will observe
the Conservative decision to suspend campaigning.

I send my condolences to those who have lost relatives and friends, and wish
all who are injured a speedy recovery.

The earlier post this morning was written yesterday and posted on a time
trigger.
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